
Welcome 

Welcome to the Summer Term. We’re hoping that this term will see a return to many things 
that we lost due to the pandemic. We’re ready to welcome volunteers and visitors into school 
again and, as well as inviting people in, we’ll be looking at how we can get the children out into 
the wider world again. Obviously, we will be keeping Covid safety at the forefront of our 
thinking - Covid hasn’t gone away!
Further details are within this newsletter, so please take the time to read it all. 

                                                                                                                   Vicki

20th April 2022

Have you moved house recently?
Have you changed your mobile number?

Do you have a different contact number at 
work?

Please, let us know!

Email 
admin@thegrangeschooldaventry.net with 
any new emergency contact information for 

your child.

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION

We’re looking for 
volunteers to help our 
children to progress with 
their reading. If you think 
you could help - although 
we will train you - please 
complete the form here:
https://docs.google.com/for
ms/d/1cxvhf3rk3AQVQnR
Ro01dIQRpUAy0WeBi5a6
uwWf4vIg/edit

Do you have time to donate each week?



The Platinum Jubilee of Queen 
Elizabeth II

We will be celebrating the Platinum Jubilee with a range of 
events in school. Our celebrations will take place during the 
week beginning 23rd May 2022. 

Look out in next week’s newsletter for more information. 

Find out more by visiting the 
National Online Safety website.

https://info.nationalonlinesafety.
com/parentkind

https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/parentkind
https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/parentkind


FREE 
PARENTING 

COURSE

If you would like to join a free parenting course run by 

Northamptonshire Adult Learning, that helps you learn techniques for 

behaviour issues in your children - this could be the one for you.  It is 

running online and to book a place, you just need to book online.

It starts on Wednesday 20th April 2022 at 1pm.  

Northamptonshire Adult Learning UZY3TA42 123 Magic for Families 

(northantsglobal.net)

Miss Emma Bull will 
be leaving at the end 
of this week.  We all 
wish Miss Bull the 
very best in her 
future endeavours.

STAFF NEWS

We are pleased to announce 
that Mrs Lauren Humphries 
has given birth to a beautiful 

baby boy. 
Albert George Humphries was 

born on 26th March. 
Congratulations to Lauren, 

Andy and Arlo! 

https://courses.northantsglobal.net/CourseDetailsView.asp?CODE=UZY3TA42&NAME=123+Magic+for+Families&ID1=2600&ID2=34192&ID3=1
https://courses.northantsglobal.net/CourseDetailsView.asp?CODE=UZY3TA42&NAME=123+Magic+for+Families&ID1=2600&ID2=34192&ID3=1


SPOTLIGHT ON SPECIAL NEEDS



We’re a Green Trees School!

To win our Bronze Award, we planted lots of trees on our school site - 
with the help of Steris AST - thank you again. We also ran a special 
assembly thinking about ‘the man who planted trees’ and how our 
actions can change the world. We’re now working towards our Silver 
Award. 


